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McClenagan, Laura

From: Andrew Gonzales <andrew.j.gonzales21@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 12:05 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Cell Tower Height

Parcel Number: 505-151-006 

Record ID: 16754 

Topic: AT&T Cell Tower Height Increase 

 

I am in favor of the AT&T cell tower coming to Humboldt County. I fly planes into the Humboldt Country area from time to time 
and often experience poor reception (sometimes none at all). I feel that this is a great addition to the Arcata / Humboldt County 
area for first responders, visitors, and the general community. I ask you to consider and approve the development of the tower at 
the intersection of Foster and Janes Road on the FAUX water tower. Additionally, I approve of the twenty foot height increase 
so we can have a fourth carrier for our community.  

 

Thanks, 

Andrew Gonzales 

Aircraft Dispatcher 

UND Aerospace - Flight Operations 


